
HSA - SEPTEMBER Update

Hello parents! Please read the information below carefully.

1. Work Bond 2021-2022

● www.signup.com will be used to fulfill work bond spots once

again… there is a NEW link for this year.  Please sign up

ASAP (if you haven’t already done so) as we are adding

events to the calendar weekly!

https://signup.com/go/CurcGbN

● CHANGES TO WORK BOND - Bingo has yet to resume and

we do not have an anticipated start date as of yet.

Therefore, we have changed the number of shifts from 6

to 4 for Bingo.  The 5th and 6th shifts will be converted to

an “OTHER” shift.  “Other” shifts will be noted as such on

the signup.com event descriptions. Should more changes be

needed, we will send out that information as it becomes

available.

4 BINGO SHIFTS

3 “OTHER” SHIFTS

Please note that we need help with every single

event we run throughout the ENTIRE YEAR!  Do NOT

wait until the last minute to sign up for events… NO

exceptions will be made this year for workbond! If you

don’t fulfill your requirements, a penalty of $750 will

apply.

https://signup.com/go/CurcGbN


2. Upcoming Events/Dates to Remember

● Mum Fundraiser - ongoing thru 9/24; delivery 10/3

● Back-to-School Night - 9/15 7pm

● Last Chance BBQ Fundraiser Food event - 9/25 - volunteers

needed!

● Coach Bingo - 10/15 (see important notes below)

● Car Show/Trunk - or - Treat - 10/16 - volunteers needed!

● Thanksgiving Pie Fundraiser - October/November

● Gertrude Hawk Candy - November/December

● Christmas Bazaar - 12/5 - Mandatory work bond event

COACH BINGO INFO:

● We are looking for 22 volunteers to make this event a success.

It will count as “TWO OTHERS.”  Also, we are in need of dessert

donations (grades prek-4th).  Go to signup.com to volunteer

and/or donate a dessert.

● We are also asking for $5 per child ($10 max per family) to help

offset the cost of some of the awesome items we are raffling

off!  Please venmo me (@elizabeth-poulsen-5) or send in cash or

check (“St. Stan’s HSA”) if you can contribute!

Please reach out to any member of the HSA with questions!  Our names

and emails can be found under the school website.

*Please note that all dates are subject to change pending the Covid-19 situation*


